
Open Records Information Provided By The Iowa Lottery In 
October 2021 

(On average, responses were provided within 5 calendar days.) 
 
On Sept. 21, the Area Substance Abuse Council of Cedar Rapids requested total Iowa 
Lottery scratch game sales by month in Jackson County for fiscal years 2019-2021. On 
Oct. 5, the Iowa Lottery provided one email with the requested information. There was 
no charge for this request.  
 
On Oct. 5, a researcher at Iowa State University requested information regarding 
Powerball sales in Iowa by date and county from July 1, 2017, to Oct. 4, 2021. On Oct. 
7, the Iowa Lottery provided one email with the requested information. There was no 
charge for this request.     
 
On Oct. 7, NuPoint Funding LLC of Boca Raton, Fla., requested a list of annuity winners 
for January 2021 to present and any new or updated court orders for September 2021. 
That same day, the Iowa Lottery provided one email with the requested information. 
There was no charge for this request.  
 
On Oct. 29, J.G. Wentworth Co. of Chesterbrook, Pa., requested a list of annuity 
winners and any new or updated court orders for Sept. 1, 2021, to present. On Nov. 1, 
the Iowa Lottery provided one email with the requested information. There was no 
charge for this request.  
 


